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ILLINOIS STATE UNIVERSITY I BLOOMINGTON-NORMAL 61761 

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
Hovey Hall 401-Phone (309) 436-7681 

To: Bob Sutherland 

From: Dick Godfrey ~ 

22 August 74 

11as the Academic Senate ever formally changed the designation 

of department heads from chairman to chairperson? I know the 

Catalog still carries that designation and I recall that when 

Dick Bond was here, formal action was taken to change it from 

head to chairman. My concern is one of accuracy in publications, 

of course, and if no formal change has been made, it might be one 

that the Senate might wish to consider. 
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